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Dear  

 

I refer to your request for Environmental information submitted to Yorkshire 

Water dated 27 January 2025. 

 

Included with this email is information for Clifton constructed wetlands for 2023 

to 2025. 

 

At this site, the permit and operating technique agreement (OTA) are not 

currently in place and as such no regulatory samples are taken. 

 

All sample results provided in response to this EIR are sample results taken by the 

Yorkshire Water Sampling Team following the accredited sampling procedure, 

the results are provided by ALS an accredited Lab. Results of the samples can 

vary significantly due to variables such as sampling technique. In reviewing 

some of our sample results we identified that some of the crude BOD, COD and 

solid results are very high (in the thousands) we have concluded that this is 

most likely due to poor sampling and solids entrained in the sample rather than 

a true reflection of the strength of the incoming sewage. 



 

I trust that the provision of this information satisfies your request. In accordance 

with the Environmental Information Regulations 2004, if you are not satisfied you 

can request an internal review, this is to be submitted within 40 working days. 

 

Thank you for contacting Yorkshire Water. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Data Protection Team 

Email: EIR@Yorkshirewater.co.uk 


